Al

From: Adams [bkwkac@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 2:38 PM
To: IRRC

Subject: Exams

Please don't blow the money on those exams. We are in a deep enough hole as it is, and these exams look more
like Rendell corruption, with him giving business to someone that scratched his back in the past or promises to

do so in the future.




